Barnett, Jessica: PC-Plan

From:

Sent: 26 March 2014 17:40
To: Planning Policy

Cc: Richard Henchley
Subject: Basements

Dear Sir,

| have already submitted one letter to my Sir Malcolm Rifkind on the subject of severe nuisance caused to
neighbours who are having basement extensions being done on 2 sides of their property
simultaneously......projects which they have advised will last 18 months. This seems to me to be
intolerable. | therefore greatly welcome the long overdue proposals that the council are putting
forward to limit the scale of these developments.  Please do all you can to tighten the terms of these
antisocial projects.

Sincerely

Rhoda Bucknill



